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I do not agree with this bill. It has not been properly addressed. I feel like this Bil will 

let a bunch of out-of-state people vote on things that they have no knowledge of or 

right to be voting on. I feel like it will also give more illegal immigrants the right to vote 

for things in our state and country that they have no business voting on because their 

votes are swayed by the far left socialists giving them more rights and more 

privileges than our hard-working American born American citizen taxpayers have in 

this country. 

Joseph Edward Seminary. Oregon resident and American patriot 


